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18th January 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Pantomime Arrangements 
 

As you are aware we are due to visit the New Wolsey theatre on Thursday 21st January 
to watch the ‘Sword in the Stone’ Pantomime.  The performance starts at 1.30pm so we 
we will aim to leave school at 12.35pm.   
 
Lunchtime on the day will start at 11.40 to give everyone the opportunity to have their 
dinner (there will be no change to the hot dinner arrangements) and a quick break 
outside before we set off. 
 
We are told the performance finishes at around 3.45pm so anticipate being back at 
school for approximately 4.15pm.   
 
We will not be purchasing any snacks, drinks or ice-creams at the theatre, but will ask 
the children to bring their own school water bottles in case they get thirsty. We would 
respectfully ask that if you are accompanying us to the theatre that you refrain from 
buying any snacks/drinks etc for your own child/children.  Many thanks.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Karen Bilner 
Headteacher  


